Sabal Elementary School
SAC Minutes- November 19, 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance: Christine Washington, Christina Sicilia, Andrea Trousdale, Paige Trosset, Irma Quinn, Kathy Jackson
Call to Order: A meeting of the Sabal Elementary School Advisory Council was held virtually on Zoom, November 19, 2020. Paige called the meeting to order at 5:16pm. 
Agenda: A motion was made by Christine Washington to adopt the agenda for this meeting, November 19, 2020. The motion was seconded by Irma Quinn. The motion was approved unanimously.
Minutes: A motion was made by Paige Trosset to approve the minutes from October 15, 2020. The motion was seconded by Christina Sicilia. The motion was approved unanimously.
Old Business: 
· 2020-2021 Membership-Christina has the SAC roster ready to be signed. She informed members to stop by the front office to sign. 
New Business:
· APTT-Mrs. Trosset shared the attendance rates from our first virtual APTT meeting. Our attendance wasn’t as good as we expected with virtual. All student folders were sent home for parents to use during the meeting. Leadership team feels that the attendance wasn’t great because our existing parents that have already attended an APTT last year already knew how to read the data and felt they didn’t need to be a part of the meeting. 
· iReady Testing-The iReady window opened after Thanksgiving break. We will begin testing the Tuesday after they return. Teachers will meet with students to discuss taking their time and doing their personal best. It will take a couple days to get everyone tested. Mrs. Trosset will discuss the data at our next meeting. 
· School Improvement Plan-Our SIP is due to the district on 11/6. Mrs. Trosset has made some changes based on teacher and parent feedback. The SIP will be presented at the school board meeting on 11/17 for approval. 
Open Agenda
· Power Library-Sabal’s Media Center won the power library award. Ms. Trousdale put in a lot of time and work to make this happen. Congratulations! 
· Second Semester-At this time we do not have a second semester plan from the district. We have to wait for the state to approve whether e-learning is still available.  
Next Meeting Date and Time:
Our next meeting will be on Thursday, January 21, 2021 virtual on Zoom. 
Meeting Adjournment:
Motion:  Paige Trosset motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:33pm. Christina Sicilia seconded. Motion carried unanimously.
Submitted by,
Christina Sicilia, SAC Secretary 2020-2021
Approval Date: January 21, 2021
